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New Constituent Directors for AAO Foundation Board

AAO FOUNDATION

New President of the AAO Foundation Board of Directors
Dr. Lili Horton (PCSO/HI) began her term as AAO Foundation Board
President at the conclusion of the AAO Annual Session in New
Orleans. Dr. James Klarsch (MSO/MO) is the new President-Elect.

Dr. Normand Boucher will fill the MASO board
vacancy left as Dr. Orhan Tuncay’s term ended.  
Dr. Neal Kravitz will take on the role of the SAO
Representative as Dr. Wanda Claro’s term ended,
and Dr. J. Martin Palomo will step in as the GLAO
constituent director with the ending of Dr. Mark
Berkman’s term. These newly elected board
members will attend their first meeting in July.

Dr. Mark Berkman (GLAO) steps into his new role on the AAO Foundation
Board as the National Vanguard Society Chair, working with residents and
educating them on charitable giving through the AAO Foundation.

AAO Foundation Board Welcomes
Two Resident Directors
Dr. Jenna Schneider (West Virginia University) is a
graduate of the NYU College of Dentistry, where she
earned her Doctorate of Dental Surgery.
After Dr. Yuna Park (New York University) graduated
from Emory in Atlanta, she earned a Master’s in
Biotechnology from Johns Hopkins University and a
DDS and MPH from Columbia University.
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AAO Foundation Staff 

Brett Schott
Vice President, AAO Foundation
314.292.6546
bschott@aaortho.org

Mindy Copp
Specialist, Marketing
314.292.6537
mcopp@aaortho.org

George Reinarman, Jr.
Program Specialist (AAOF Awards & COSA)
314.292.6562
greinarman@aaortho.org

Tabitha Smith
Gifted Smiles Program Administrator
314.292.6582
tsmith@aaortho.org

AAO Foundation Offers Virtual
Workshop for Grant Applicants

Members of the Planning and Awards Review
Committee (PARC) will facilitate a virtual
workshop offering tips and advice to those
interested in applying for a 2025 AAOF Grant
Award on June 7. Registration is required. Grant
applications will open on July 1 and are due by
5pm on October 11, 2024.

The Gifted Smiles Program, formerly
Donated Orthodontic Services (DOS) has
completed a rebrand and welcomed a
new program administrator, Tabitha
Smith. As this program continues its
growth, please consider volunteering to
provide services to children in your area
who lack access to orthodontic care.

aaofoundation.net

aaofoundation.net/volunteer


